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28
th

 June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Reception Year Group Sports Day - Wednesday 18
th

 July 2018 9.30am-10.30am 

 

We will be hosting a Sports Day for the Reception children on Wednesday 18
th

 July 2018 at 9.30am in the MUGA 

attached to the junior playground.   

 

Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kits on this day.  PE kits will be sent home with your child on 

Monday 16
th

 July 2018 after their PE lesson.  The weather may be hot so please make sure your child has a sun hat 

and a water bottle (no glass bottles). 

 

You are very welcome to come and support the children in the playground.  The event should be completed by 

10.30am and then you are welcome to come into the MUGA and congratulate your child.  

 

The children will be taken back to their classrooms to continue with the rest of their day.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The Reception Team 


